
MJJCollectors
MJJ Collectors

 

Bad Exclusive LP Preview Invitation On July 10th,
1987 (LA - USA)

 

                     

This invitation was sent probably to Walter Yetnikoff (a former CBS's executive) and includes also a letter
written and signed personally by Michael. It reads: ' Dear Walter, thank you for coming to Los Angeles. I hope
that next year will be a truly --- year for you and a truly BAD one for me'.

After LP album preview, the invitation was also for an intimate dinner at Michael's house.

Vendor Information

Reviews: There are no reviews for this item. 
Please log in to write a review.
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